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304 Hances Point Road P00R QUAUTY PAGES
North East, MD 21901
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Dear Robbie, .

Thank you for your inquiry abo t publ.icitfo:s pertaining to the accident at
Three Mile Island. I regret that this answer to your letter is too late for
you to use in your school repo- . The teciden: and its consequences have
created a subs:antial increase in the agency's workload, which has prevented
us from responding to you as pro =ptly as we would have liked.

I am enclosing su=. aries of :w: EC rep:r:s which =ay be of interest to you.

Sin ely,
j

.b .
tNM- /

f Earcld R. Denton, Director
' Of fi e cf Su: lear Reactor Regulation
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